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Take your Series 7 exam preparation to the next level Knowing exactly what to study for any exam
is daunting. There's so much information out there, how can you possibly know what will be on the
test? Series 7 Exam For Dummies, 3rd Edition with Online Practice Tests is a critical reference if
you're prepping for your Series 7 examination. Packed with the latest information associated with
this test, as well as proven test-taking strategies that are focused on maximizing your score, this
easy-to-use and comprehensive text has been updated to support you in your test taking
preparations. The Series 7 exam is no joke â€” with 250 questions administered in two three-hour
blocks, this test is certainly a challenge. Studying for your Series 7 can be intimidating, but with the
proper preparation you'll be able to enter the exam room with confidence. Put your knowledge to
the test with two full-length practices tests and answers, which include full explanations to improve
your understanding of the content Access an additional full-length practice test and other study tools
online Leverage proven strategies and tips that will guide you in honing your test-taking skills Build
up the confidence you need to enter the exam with self-assurance and start your career as a
licensed broker on the right foot Series 7 Exam For Dummies, 3rd Edition with Online Practice
Tests is a fundamental resource that guides you through your preparations for the Series 7 exam.
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I usually don't write reviews very often but I must say that this book did break up the concepts and

the questions in a very easy to follow way. Once you understand how the "Dummies" format works
you can really understand the questions. If that is not enough, my friend told me to memorize the
questions and you should do well, I laughed but it worked for him.

If I recently picked up the "PHR/SPHR Exam for Dummies", then the "Series 7 Exam for Dummies"
was for me because I'd never heard of it. I wanted to know what this exam was about and I like the
"For Dummies" line because I like the way the books are a bit of a short course to bringing someone
up to speed on what something is and author Steven M. Rice does a great job of it for this exam for
selling securities. As it states in Chapter 1, passing the exam "qualifies you to hold the title General
Securities Registered Representative (stockbroker)"...I like that right away, the author notes that the
book is meant as a supplement to classes and textbooks. For someone like me, it is useful as a
primer to find out if this is something that I'd be interested in and whoa, given the amount of
information packed into this book, I would honestly say, "No, I'm not cut out to be a stockbroker if
this is just a supplemental book," because there is a lot of information. For those who are serious
about the field, the author does not skimp on subject range and along with the practice exam, there
is a one year of online access to three more practice exams. The author also goes into strategies on
how to best prepare for the exam.It was a very interesting read for someone like me. It opened my
eyes on what stockbrokers have to view and absorb. I think the book is useful for those who are
preparing if used as an intended supplement.

The "Dummies" team has done it again. This book is chock full of information presented in an
easy-to-understand format. The questions and explanations alone are more than worth the price of
the book.

This is an exam preparation book, not a course material review book. As an exam prep book, it
does the job. The book contains information on resources for course materials and classes for those
looking for that.

This book is a guide full of practice exams for the Series 7 exam, which allows a sponsored party to
trade financial instruments, such as stocks.The book is intended to give sufficiency to be able to
prepare for this exam. Similar to the exam format, the questions break down the particular exam
categories, such as qualifying, financial instruments and the like in similarity of the exam.The book
is a fine guide. I have looked through it variety of times, though admittedly not used it to study fir the

exam because under FINRA rules, the exam taker must be sponsored by a trading
organization.However, it is evident that the book is a good source for the exam taker with a variety
of questions to aid in study.I have used the book for personal enrichment as I am a regular
consumer of financial information and this is an interesting challenge to test my knowledge.

I have taken the Series 7 several times and find that the best preparation is in exam questions.
Exam questions help you understand what the tester will be looking for and how to answer.This is
an excellent book for prepping for the exam. It does not have all of the theory and other material, but
it will give you a very good idea of what you need to know and the kind of answers you should
provide.Highly recommended to pass the Series 7.

This is definitely one of the best Dummies test preparation books you'll find. Everything is clearly
explained in a detailed manner. Of all the guide books out there, this is easiest to understand and
benefit from. I heavily recommend this to everyone who's anticipating these tests.

This is an excellent text for those preparing for the test of course, but even if you are not planning
on that career progression it is a terrific guide for regular investors too. Lots of questions answered
so perhaps it can even save you a trip to a professional.
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